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breaches of respect for the privileges and immunities of officials continued 
to occur in other regions. The Secretary-General firmly believed that ending 
such instances of violations of the privileges and immunities of officials 
would be possible only when all Member States concerned scrupulously and 
unequivocally observed their obligations under the existing international 
legal instruments. To that end, the Secretary-General, therefore, expressed 
his determination to continue to work with the authorities and Governments 
concerned in a constructive spirit. 	• 


